
            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING 

 

THE NEW ORLEANS BUSINESS ALLIANCE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the NOVEMBER meeting of the Board of Directors of the New Orleans 

Business Alliance that was scheduled for WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2023, at EIGHT O’CLOCK 

(8:00) a.m. has been CANCELLED. 

 


